
 

 

This Week at FPC 

‘Hymns of Advent’ 

Mondays, 1 p.m. 
The “Hymns of Advent” discussion con-

tinues on Mondays, at 1 p.m., in the Fel-

lowship Hall. 

Using our Advent study book, “Songs for 

the Waiting"  we will gain a deeper ap-

preciation of the scriptures and lyrics in 

four different Advent hymns. Discussion 

will be led by Pastor Janet and will last an 

hour. 

No singing required! Please come as you 

are able! Come, even if you haven't read 

the focus devotions. Come, even if it is 

occasionally!  

November 28, 2022 

Worship Service with Holy Communion 

Sunday, Dec. 4, at 10 a.m. 

Join us in person at 535 N. Ewing 

or online at www.fpchelena.org 

Social time to follow. 

Family Promise 
volunteers needed 

Volunteers are needed to 
provide dinner for Family 
Promise Dec. 4, 5 and 6. You 

can choose to provide an entrée, salad, bread, or des-
sert for the dinners, which will feed six adults and six 
small children. 

A signup sheet for meals is in the Fellowship Room. 
Contact Joy Edgar at 406-202-2200 or Lucille Letcher at 
406-465-0467 for details. 

Christmas preparations 
Tonna Strasko, Vic Reiman and Kathy Chambers assemble a Christmas 
tree for the sanctuary. 

Sanctuary decorations 
Many hands contributed to the placement of 
banners and tree ornaments Nov. 20 



 

This Week’s Calendar 

  Monday, Nov. 28 

   “Hymns of Advent” Study 1 p.m.  

  Wednesday, Nov. 30 

 Choir 6:30 p.m. 

  Thursday, Dec. 1 

 Rebekah Circle 10 am. 

  Friday, Dec. 2 

 Bible Study 12 Noon 

 Hand & Foot Cards 1:30 p.m. 

  Sunday, Dec. 4 

 Worship with Holy Communion 10 a.m. 

 Social Time 11 a.m. 

  Monday, Dec. 5 

 “Hymns of Advent” Study 1 p.m. 

REBEKAH CIRCLE 
Thursday, Dec. 1, 10 a.m. 
(Contact: Merle Korizek) 

 

SARAH CIRCLE 
NEXT Tuesday, Dec. 6, 10 a.m. 

(Contact: Sheryl Eriksen) 

Church Office Hours 

Monday through Friday, 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. 
(Pastor off on Fridays) 
Phone: 406-442-4775 

Email: admin@fpchelena.org 
 

Pastor Janet Potter 
Phone/Text: 815-226-8783 

Email: pastor@fpchelena.org 
or 

jhp1016@gmail.com 

Calling All Shutterbugs! 
We are building a library of photos recording 
church activities, and we welcome your contribu-
tions! 

Whether you are playing cards, gathering mission 
items for delivery or joining together at a church 
potluck, please snap some photos and send or bring 
them to the church office. 

Thank you! 

 
Fellowship Opportunities 

Hand & Foot Cards 
Friday, Dec. 2, at 1:30 p.m. 
We meet in the Fellowship area. 

Never played? No problem! 
The game is easy to learn. 

Pinochle 
NEXT Tuesday, Dec. 6, at 1 p.m. 

If you've never played this fun card game 
before, don't worry -- we can teach you.  

We will meet downstairs in the coffee area. 

Straw Bales & Shelves 
for sale 

$10 per bale 
$20 per shelf (8x3 ft.) 
        (or best offer) 
Call or stop by the office for details. 

Check your mailbox . . . 
You will soon receive a stewardship letter and 
pledge card for 2023. The mechanism of the 
pledge is a bit different than last year, so please read the 
letter carefully. 

 Our goal is to have all members and friends pledge, re-
flecting a commitment of our lives to our God. We request 
that the pledge cards be returned by 12/4/2022 if possible. 
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